
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

TAYLORS AVENUE, MORPHETT VALE 
ROAD RECONSTRUCTION AND TRAFFIC CALMING 

 

     

What is the timing of this project?  

Stage 1 Road Reconstruction: Work is scheduled to 

commence mid-September 2021 and be completed by 

December 2021. 

Stage 2 Traffic Calming: This is advance notice only as 

the project is still within the design stage. A 

commencement date has not been scheduled as yet.  

Why does the road need to be 

reconstructed? 

The current road pavement has suffered from reactive soil 

movement leading to cracking, undulations, pavement 

failures and water pooling, and therefore requires 

reconstruction.  

Will I be able to access my property 

during reconstruction? 

Prior to and during construction, our staff and nominated 

contractors will consult with affected residents to ensure 

that they are not unduly inconvenienced and that access 

to properties is maintained. 

Any necessary closures will be temporary and in 

consultation with the affected residents.  

Will my commute be delayed by the 

reconstruction? 

Access will be maintained for local traffic only, however 

there will be traffic controls in place at various stages of 

the work, so it is inevitable that some delays will occur.  

Inconvenience will be minimised as much as possible and 

construction works that are particularly disruptive to traffic 

flows will be planned to occur outside of peak commute 

times. 

Will the road be closed? 

The road will need to be closed while the new asphalt is 

placed. During this time, traffic management will be in 

place, but some residents may need to use alternative 

parking for this short period of time. 

Stage 1 and 2 Community engagement 

We are initially consulting with residents who reside on 

the sections of road being upgraded for Stage 1 Road 

Reconstruction. 

As the designs for Stage 2 Traffic Calming progress 

and we approach the construction phase residents will 

receive notification with more details about planned works 

and any potential impacts.  

Further information 

Stage 1: Road Reconstruction 

Luke Hanckel  

Project Officer Construction 

8384 0666 

mail@onkaparinga.sa.gov.au  

 

Stage 2: Traffic Calming 

Brett Williams 

Senior Traffic and Transport Coordinator 

8384 0666 

mail@onkaparinga.sa.gov.au  
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